
Sub : Voice for Council- send email/letter within a fortnight (1
st
 July to 14

th
 July 2021) 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam  

Namaskar! 

  
As you are aware, we are advocating for the enactment of a law to establish a National Council 

for Social Work Education (NCSWE) in India. This Council shall enhance quality in social work 

education, including its linkages with practice, knowledge, and ethical conduct; create national 

registers of accredited social work education institutions and programmes; and shall raise the 

social work as profession. Our request to establish NCSWE is aptly in tune with the National 

Educational Policy of 2020.  

 

We have submitted to Prime Minister Sh Narender Modi Ji, and Sh Ramesh Pokhariyal 

'Nishank’, Our Education Minister, and other officials. We have prepared after wider 

consultation a document titled the National Council for Social Work Education (NCSWE) 2021. 

The Copies can be obtained from us or downloaded from the NAPSWI website. 

 

We know your active engagement in this regard and we have a heartfelt appreciation for your 

efforts. We wish to inform you that the Government of India has recognized social workers in 

the health sector in its new law The National Commission of Allied and Health Care Professions 

Act 2021. This creates further hopes that we will succeed in our efforts but this will not be 

possible without your support. As each voice matters, we are approaching you to VOICE for 

Council. 
 

 We earnestly request you to write a letter/email on your official letterhead or in your 

individual capacity to the Prime Minister, Education Minister, UGC, and NITI AAYOG, 

Government of India with a request to enact legislation for the National Council of Social 

Work Education.  

 

Please send your letter before 15
th
 July 2021. Please mark a bcc of your mail to us also 

ncswe2021@gmail.com. Please forward this email to your friends and in your group(s) with 

similar request. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
  

National Convenor 

NCC for NCSWE 

  

mailto:ncswe2021@gmail.com


 

--------------------------------------- 
Suggested letter or you can change the language as per your understanding 

Dear Sir 

Greetings 

This is to request you to consider the request of professionally qualified social workers to enact a law to 

establish a National Council for Social Work Education in India. 

I understand that the establishment of council will help to enhance quality in social work education, 

including its linkages with practice, knowledge, and ethical conduct; and to create national registers of 

accredited social work education institutions and programmes. This is also aptly in tune with the 

National Educational Policy of 2020.  

You are requested to consider the long pending demand of Indian professional social workers 

community. 

With hopes and wishes, 

 

Your sincerely 

Print your name 

-------------------------------------------------------- 

Email addresses of PMO, Education Minister, Chairperson, UGC, and Niti Aayog 

(You can send to anyone or more than one or all) 

SrNo 

  
 Name  Position  email 

1 Sh Narendra Modi Prime Minister of India https://pmopg.gov.in/pmocitizen/G

rievancepmo.aspx  

2. Dr. Ramesh 
Pokhariyal‘Nishank 

Education Minister minister.sm@gov.in 
  

3. Sh Sanjay Dhotre State Minister of Education  mos-education@gov.in 
4 Dr. Rajiv Kumar Vice Chairperson NITI Aayog vch-niti@gov.in 

  
5. Sh Amitabh Kant Chief Executive officer ceo-niti@gov.in  

6 Prof D P Singh Chairperson UGC cm.ugc@nic.in  

7 Prof Rajnish Jain Secretary, UGC secy.ugc@nic.in  

8 Sh Amit Khare Secretary, Education  secy.dhe@nic.in  

9 Dr. Muniraju S B Dy. Adviser (SJE-VAC) mraju.sb@gov.in  
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_____________________ 


